Subject: Ack to letter dated 19/11/18 Dear Belinda On behalf of the Premier, I acknowledge and thank you for your letter of 19 November. The matters you have raised have been noted and your correspondence is currently being considered. Kind regards Georgie **Georgie Branch** Departmental Liaison Officer Office of the Premier, the Hon Will Hodgman MP Premier of Tasmania Minister for Tourism, Hospitality and Events Minister for Parks Minister for Heritage Minister for Trade Level 11, 15 Murray Street HOBART TAS 7000

From: Office of the Premier (DPaC) < Premier.Correspondence@dpac.tas.gov.au

Sent: Thursday, 22 November 2018 11:58 AM

To: secretary@firestickestate.com

www.premier.tas.gov.au
F community and appear to the community of the community
www.premier.tas.gov.au

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER

The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not such a person, you are warned that any disclosure, copying or dissemination of the information is unauthorised. If you have received the transmission in error, please immediately contact this office by telephone, fax or email, to inform us of the error and to enable arrangements to be made for the destruction of the transmission, or its return at our cost. No liability is accepted for any unauthorised use of the information contained in this transmission.